Township Of Langley Professional Firefighters Association
IAFF Loca?fSSO
PO BOX 12092
Langley B.C. Canada
V2yY OM6
January 5, 2019 Fite No. 0220-01
Mayor Froese and Township of Langley Council
Township of Langley R EC E 'V E D
20338 65 Avenue
Langley, BC. V3Y 3J1 JAN 03 2019
Dear Mayor Froese and Township of Langley Council: MAYOR'S OFFICE

Re: Community Fundraising Events - Partnership

Township of Langley Firefighters and IAFF Local 4550 believe in giving back to our
community. Throughout the year, we raise money and awareness for several charities
and we are always locking at new and innovative ways to provide funding that will allow
local organizations to make a difference for those in need.

With the success of the inaugural Mayor's Charitable Gala in 2018, Township of
Langley Firefighters, in conjunction with the IAFF, are requesting that we embark on a
cooperative partnership with the Mayor's Office and initiate work on Mayor's Charitable
Galas that will be held throughout the term, on an annual basis, from 2019 to 2022.

These fundraising events promise to be exciting evenings of activities, food,
entertainment, and opportunities for the community to raise funds that will go to specific
local charities and foundations. For the 2019 gala, we propose that the majority of the
proceeds go to the Langley Hospice Society, to help build a new 15-bed hospice
residence at Langley Memorial Hospital.

Our firefighters look forward to working with the Township of Langley’s Mayor's Office to
host memorable joint events that will support our local charities and benefit residents for
years to come.

Sincerely,

o

Andy Hewitson
President, Township of Langley IAFF Local 4550

Cc: Mark Bakken, CAQ, Township of Langley, Stephen Gambile, Fire Chief, Township of Langley
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